
Kia ora e te whānau, 

I just wanted to let you know that I have been given new job as a Clinical Nurse Educator within 
the Student Based Health Services team. 

This means that unfortunately, I will be leaving Kura. For now, I will continue to work on a 
Tuesday for this term or until we manage to employ a new nurse.  

Unfortunately, due to funding restraints the hours for nurse cover will be reduced as well. So 
once we do have a new nurse employed she/he will only work one day a week.  

The doctor’s hours haven’t been aIected and she will still be here on a Tuesday. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on: 

027 298 2176 or email me on kris.holmes@pinnacle.health.nz 

I must also say a big ngā mihi nui to you all for the awhi you have shown me over the last five 
years. I have really loved working at Kura and will miss it. 

Noho ora mai 

Kris Holmes school nurse. 

 


